
Canby Kids General Meeting 
August 12, 2009 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm at Couches Restaurant   

In Attendance: 

President: Matt Madeira  
Sec Treas: Vicki Pounds 

Executive Director:  Carol Hassfeld 
Softball:  Gene Morehouse  

There was no quorum 
  
Minutes:   Minutes from the April 9th meeting could not be approved for lack of quorum. 
 
Treasurer Report:   

Balances as of 8/12/2009 
Admin Money Market:   $6,602.61 
Admin Checking:           33.47 
Scholarship CD:      2,264.59 
Fundraiser Account           69.95 
Total:      $8,970.62 

Sports reports: 
  
Softball:   Gene reported that they have used tournaments as their primary form of 
fundraising, thanks to a core group of volunteers who have done the work.  They did not do 
the mailer this year for fundraising but may revisit doing a mailer for next year. 
 
Old Business:   
 
Sports Complex Committee:  Vicki reported that she has collected some people who are 
interested in serving on this committee.  They have not met yet. 
 
New Business:   
 
None 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:28 pm 

Respectfully submitted 
Vicki Pounds, secretary  

These minutes are not official due to lack of quorum. 

Next meeting is scheduled for October 14 at Couches Restaurant.  Budget for 2010 will be 
presented. 


